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JUNIOR STRINGS ORCHESTRA
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The Junior Strings Orchestra had a successful performance on the virtual assembly last
term and have been hard at work on some new repertoire in anticipation of their next
performance.

Two new pieces in particular that they have been focusing on is Rustic Dance, which has glimpses
of an Irish reel, and the famous Queen song Bohemian Rhapsody.  The Strings orchestra is a
hardworking and dedicated team that always bring enthusiasm and fun to their rehearsals.  Each
week two students also get to experience leading the orchestra as a conductor and learning the
value of keeping time!

Keep up the good work.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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